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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 1:08 PM
To: MN@havenbrookhomes.com
Subject: 171 Wyoming St E-Vacant Building Fee Assessment
Attachments: FW: Hello--are these for you?

Hello Mr. Beck, 
 
Your letter of appeal was sent to another department and forwarded back to our office for review.  Ms. Marcia 
Moermond, legislative hearing officer, reviewed the file and recommended that the vacant building fee of $2284 be 
reduced to $1200.50 as the property was in the vacant building program for 6 of the 12 billable months.  I will put a 
resolution before Council amending this assessment, unless you want to be heard.    Let me know if this works for you.   
 
As to 1010 Lafond Ave, a resolution has gone to Council for deletion of the entire fee. 
 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall, Ste. 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Office:  651-266-8585 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


